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(6.20) Can I file a discrimination or harassment
complaint with any other agencies?
Yes. If your complaint involves an issue of disability-based discrimination or
disability-based harassment, you can file a complaint with the U.S. Department
of Education, Office for Civil Rights (OCR) under Section 504 of the
Rehabilitation Act of 1973. [Sec. 504 OSEP letter 29 U.S.C. Sec. 794; Dear
Colleagues Letter, 64 IDELR 115, (OCR 2014).]


